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June 24, 2010

Honorable Michael R. Bloomberg
Mayor, City of New York

City Hall

MNew York, NY 10007

Dear Mayor Bloomberg.

We are deeply saddened and disappointed to hear that you remain on course with an ill-advised
plan to shutter 50 senior centers on June 30, 2010.

Please click on the attached " PDF link" to view the full letter to Mayor Bloomberg regarding

the closure of senior centers.
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